
ASIC is a Hybrid Conference
Our UC Davis team is eager to see you in-person at the Pasadena Convention
Center next May, however the health and safety of attendees and staff is very
important to us. While some states and countries are allowed to meet in-person
with safety precautions in place, we understand that this is not the case across
the globe. Therefore, the 2022 conference will be hosted as a robust and hybrid
event to accommodate those who are unable to attend in-person. There will be
virtual meetings, networking, presentations, posters and a virtual exhibit hall that
we will have additional information on this coming February. 

For those that can join us in-person, we will continue to host the conference in a
similar fashion to the 2018 event with podium presentations, lightning talks, an
expansive exhibit hall, trainings and specialty meetings. To keep everyone
healthy and safe, we are closely monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic and will
follow CDC and UC Davis guidelines for safely hosting events.

Health & Safety at ASIC
As part of our effort to hold a safe and productive meeting, our Technical
Program Committee and UC Davis team has determined that proof of COVID-19
vaccination will be required for all registrants attending the ASIC in Pasadena.
Every in-person attendee, speakers, exhibitors, and all ASIC staff will be
required to show proof that they are fully vaccinated with a vaccine approved by
the U.S. Food and Drug Administration or the World Health Organization before
receiving registration badge and materials.

Additionally, attendees are required to wear a mask over their nose and mouth
while indoors at all times, except when actively eating or drinking. Presenters
are required to wear a mask at the podium while giving a presentation or
answering questions. Your safety and the safety of our staff is a priority and we
thank you in advance for following these rules.

Finally, each day, in-person attendees will be asked to take a symptom survey
to report any health concerns so that we can actively monitor the situation. You
can review the full guidelines we have developed as well as some additional
resources at the link below. We thank you, as our attendees, in advance for
behaving in a manner that will keep all attendees safe.

Additional Health & Safety Information

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we navigate our way back
to in-person events. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
Conference Manager, Sandra Hall at sehall@ucdavis.edu.

https://asic.aqrc.ucdavis.edu/events/reliable-ozone-measurement-scale-applications-clarity-ozone-module-air-quality-research


Thank you Platinum Sponsors

Thank you Gold Sponsors

Thank you Silver Sponsors

Are you interested in sponsoring ASIC? Send us an email at sehall@ucdavis.edu

Questions? Please Contact the Conference Staff:
airqualityevents@ucdavis.edu
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